
From: ]  
Sent: 01 February 2019 13:18 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Traquair  
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I refer to the attached letter which has been forward to us by  for whom we act as 
agents. 
 
We would confirm that site MINNE003 is owned by  and the Estate is agreeable  to 
the site being included in the development plan. We are currently in discussions with CWP to 
promote the site and they have lodged a representation to you in respect of the public consultation 
which ended yesterday. 
 
Please let us know if you require anything further 
 

 
 
Mike Thompson 
RICS Registered Valuer   
For Galbraith | 59 George Street, Edinburgh, EH2 2JG 
DD: 0131 240 6995 | T: 0131 240 6960  | Mobile:  
galbraithgroup.com | Like us on Facebook| Follow us on Twitter 
 




